
SPPS

Grandparents
Afternoon

We invite our grandparents to join us on this
special occasion.

Thursday, 24th October

1.30pm - Tea & Coffee in the hall
2.00pm-2.45pm - Open Classrooms

Enter via Bell Street or 
Main Road gate will be open from 1.30-1.45pm and

will re-open at 2.45pm

If you would like to be a part of a special photo display, please email a
photo of your child with their grandparents by 22nd Oct: 

speerspt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


